
 

 

 
 

On the occasion of the 

20th anniversary of the entry into force of the Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention 
 
 
 

The President of the Fourth Review Conference  
H.E. Hans Brattskar, Ambassador of Norway to the UN in Geneva   

 
and the 

 
Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention Implementation Support Unit  

 
kindly request the pleasure of your company at a symbolic ceremony and photo overlooking the Jet d’eau  

 
The Geneva water fountain will be coloured in “Convention blue” to commemorate 20 Years of Action and  

call for renewed commitment to meet the 2025 mine-free ambition in as many countries as possible 
 

Friday 1 March 2019 at 18:00 
at the Lighthouse of the Bains de Paquis 

Quai du Mont-Blanc 30, 1201 Geneva 
 

*Light refreshments available starting at 17:30 – Kindly RSVP to isu@apminebanconvention.org  
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